
Throughout June we have experience a high 
volume of graffiti in our Metcalf Way Pocket Park.
Our in house intensive cleaning team have been 
able to assist with getting this removed as quickly 
as possible.

This has occurred on 4 separate occasions. 





Our team have been out opening up all pathways throughout Crawters
Brook. 

This area will now be added onto our regular grass cutting round to 
ensure stinging nettles/brambles are kept cut back.



Our team completed Gateway 1 shrub bed, this 
was done on a Saturday due to heavy traffic 
throughout the week.

By reducing this hedge we were able to allow 
visibility to the shop fronts.

In total we 
managed 
to remove 
200kg of 
green 
waste.



We have 
also been 
able to 
complete 
various 
other task 
in between 
grass 
cutting and 
litter 
picking.

These overhanging branches along Woolborough
Lane have been cut back to prevent the pathway 
from being obstructed.

The shrub beds within the new Pocket Parks have now 
been weeded, (Priestley Way/Rutherford Way are now 
completed).


